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To whom it may concern,

As Chair of Hawaii's largest native Hawaiian organization, the  Sovereign Councils of 
the Hawaiian Homelands Assembly (SCHHA), I also, wish to give our organization's 
support to the Volcano House Project. 

The SCHHA membership consist of 30 Hawaiian Homestead Associations, statewide. 
The 278 elected officers of said associations represent approximately 53 thousand 
native Hawaiians living on Hawaiian Homestead Lands and on the Wait list.   

Please include the SCHHA's name as a supporting organization. 

Mahalo,

Kamaki Kanahele
Chair, SCHHA
Sent via BlackBerry by AT&T
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